
Thank you to everyone who joined 
us on Saturday 1st December to help 
make the Christmas Fair a success! 
We raised approx. £2,500 on the day 
and thank you to all those people 
who supported the event, helped 
with preparation and kindly donated 
items for our “Take Away Christmas” 
in a trolley competition. 

Christmas Fair 

January 2019 

Meet the PTA at our Coffee Morning 
Join us for coffee, tea and pastries on Thursday 24th January 9-10 am in the Community Space 
 
The Coffee Morning in the Community Space outside Crackerjacks  is an opportunity to come and 
meet your PTA, find out what events we’ve got coming up, share your ideas and find out how you 
can get more involved without having to join the PTA. We’d love to hear your ideas about initiatives 
you might like the PTA  to try in our school or events that you’ve heard have worked for other 
schools. 
All are welcome. Refreshments will be free, although donations are appreciated. We will aim to run 
an Afternoon Tea event later in the year to catch those people who are not around at morning drop 
off. 
You don’t have to wait to get in touch. If you’ve got any ideas or feedback please email  
Charlotte Ashe cashe2016@gmail.com or Ellie Mason ellielarke@hotmail.co.uk  

New music equipment 
£500 on its way to the music department for new 
xylophones 
One of our parent’s Becky Bushall put in a bid on behalf of 
the school to R.C. Snelling for £500 after music teacher Mrs 
Edwards requested a donation from the PTA to purchase 
new xylophones. We’re delighted that the bid was 
successful and PTA funds can now be used for other school 
resources. Thank you to Becky for all the effort put in to 
submit the bid. 

 22nd January – Cake Sale  24th January – Coffee Morning 
 2nd February – Quiz & Chips  29th March – School Disco
 5th April – Easter Egg Hunt 18th May - Summer Event  

Follow us on Facebook for all the latest updates and information  

Dates for your diaries… 

Our new website is up and running! Visit us at www.cringlefordschoolpta.org.uk 

Quiz & Chips 
Get together a team of approx. 10 people and come along to this popular annual event on Saturday 
2nd February 7pm for 7.30pm start in the School Hall. Tickets cost £10 & include a chip supper. Bring 
your own drinks, we simply ask for a £1 corkage donation. 
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